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HIGH SCHOOL TO PSU

MARK THESE DATES IN YOUR CALENDAR 

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN'S DAY 

On March 10th, students from the
high school had an opportunity to

visit Portland State University.
Students were met by Professor

Comer, the director of the Russian
Flagship program at PSU, as well as
current students of Russian Flagman

program at PSU. Studeents were
given a tour of the campus as well as

information about the admissions
process. 




March 22-23rd Conferences-no school

March 24-31st Spring break

April 3rd-back to school

April20th- Reptile man show

April 30th- Last day to submit for logo competition

May 13th- Russian theatre performance "Cats and MICE"

March 8th is celebrated globally as a

day to recognize the achievements of


women internationally as well as

show appreciation for all the hard


working women in our lives. A

Russian speaking pastry chef,


Svetlana Remmer, was invited to

teach a lesson in each Russian class


at the high school level. Working

together with Mrs. Remmer, students


decorated their own cookies while

learning about the process of pastry

decorating. Students then took their


cookies home to gift to a special

woman in their lives.



 Iustina Alagoz, 
12th grade student 

  On March 10th, I had the opportunity to take a trip to Portland State
University to learn about its unique programs, as well as the charming
campus. Both the professors and students at Portland State gave us
information on the Russian flagship program that is offered and other
benefits of the school itself. I found this trip very insightful and was
intrigued by the progress students make with the Russian language at
Portland State. Everyone was very friendly and supportive in terms of
building your education and other future milestones further with the offered
programs and a second language. After this trip, I am further interested in
pursuing my education at Portland State and using their resources to build
on what I already have and know of the Russian language. 
         
 

The competition for best logo

design for our program is now open 














We are excited to announce that registration is
open for preschool and kindergarten.  

Please call us at:
 503-453-2610

Visit to PSU


